
     

Carlisle Beekeeper’s Association 

 

WE ARE MOVING TO A NEW APIARY SITE! 

 

With so many new and enthusiastic members and our numbers now 

approaching 100, we have decided to move our Apiary to a new, 

bigger site. 

In March 2020, we hope to move our Apiary to the Laurie Brewis 

Trust at Heathlands Farm, Harker Road Ends, Carlisle CA6 4HN. 

The new Apiary will have use of the facilities at Heathlands, including 

kitchen, dining space and disabled toilet. 

During January and February we will be clearing the site to make way 

for the hives and brand new storage/seating accommodation. 

The association is immensely grateful to the Laurie Brewis Trust for 

allowing us to relocate to this new site and to have use of their 

facilities. This will allow us to develop our beekeeping teaching skills 

and include the opportunity to give members of the wider 

community an opportunity to find out more about the importance of 

bees and other pollinating insects on the environment. 

For further information, please contact: 

 

 

Robin MacLeod, Chairman (Tel 07732456015) or, 

Emma Keir, Secretary (Tel 016973 52114 

 


